
Beaumont Elementary School Library News

Beaumont 100 Book Club
 
This year’s Beaumont 100 Book Club will begin next week.  On Friday, September 30, a copy 
of the guidelines and the first log sheet will be sent home with each student.  Please read 
the guidelines with your child and encourage him or her to begin a log.  Any books that 
they have read since the beginning of the year will count.  Last year we had 108 students 
who read 100 or more books. There were 48 students who read 200 and received a free 
paperback book.  Twenty-two students read over 300 books.  We are very proud of all the 
children that participated in the book club last year. This year let’s get everyone involved 
and have the whole school read 100 books!
 
We have tried to make it as simple as possible for them to keep track of their reading, yet 
also easy for us to know exactly where they are in terms of the number books they have 
read.  Briefly, children may read independently or have stories read to them.  Their books 
should be reading and age level appropriate.  Smaller books (for example, picture books) 
count as one whole book.  Every 25 pages in a longer book counts as one book.  Each log 
sheet holds 25 books.  The library is open in the morning before school at 8:35. 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 610-240-1405.

Dona Haltiwanger      Jane Anthony 
Librarian       Reading 
Specialist     

Library Display Case

Once again we are scheduling collections for out display cabinet.  It is lighted, locked and 
right by the library door.  If your child has a collection that he/she would like to share 
with the school, please fill out this form and return it to the library.  We will notify you of 
your display date.

NAME                                                                                       ROOM  #

I have a collection of


